
Dear Supervisors, 
I'm writing today to express my support for the CCAG memo that has been submitted in 
regards to the Chapter 22.18 Cannabis Land Use Ordinance along with 
recommendations for what should be allowed and required. 
I do not support 10% expansion and hope you will consider the expansion 
recommendations that CCAG has outlined. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jerry 

 


